
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

JUNE 12, 2012 
 
 

The public hearing was called to order at 6:30 by Supervisor Cianfrini.  
 
PRESENT:  Councilpersons Kabel, Martin, Glor and Veazey, Supervisor Cianfrini, Superintendent of 
Highways Dennis, Town Clerk Haacke, Assessor Flansburg, Zoning Officer Brian Glor and Code 
Enforcement Officer Mark Mikolajczyk, Jeremy DeLeyser and Tom Carpenter of Clark Patterson Lee.  
 
Supervisor Cianfrini welcomed the residents of proposed Water District 3 to the Public Hearing, and 
then turned the meeting over to Tom Carpenter of Clark Patterson Lee.   
 
Mr. Carpenter reviewed the map of the proposed District and reviewed a hand out that showed the map 
and an overview of what is to come with the formation of the district; focusing on the debt service 
charges.   
 
A couple of the residents were concerned that the water rates in the Village keep increasing.  
 
It was also stated that two of the residents were not asked to sign the petitions; they were told that 
every attempt was made to contact each resident.  Although some may not have been contacted, there 
was more than 51% of the district that signed the petitions and that is enough to send to the 
comptroller for approval.   
 
With no further discussion from the residence in attendance the Public Hearing was closed at 7:18; a 
motion was made by Councilman Veazey, seconded by Councilman Kabel.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke 
Town Clerk 
 
 


